
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  
R 98% 

1 96.2% 

2 97.1% 

3 96.8% 

4 96.1% 

5 96.3% 

6 95.5% 
Whole School 96.7% 

 

Class 

SMAil 
Friday 8th December - Issue 11 There has been some exciting Science lessons 

happening this week at SMA! Class 3 were observing 

and categorising animals according to whether they 

have an endoskeleton or exoskeleton. Class 6 carried 

out an experiment to test the hypothesis “Children 

with lower resting heart rates can sprint faster than 

those with higher resting heart rates”.  

Class 5 has been exploring the features 

of explanation texts and focusing on 

how to compose writing using a formal 

tone. They have been writing their own 

versions all about pneumatics, and 

look forward to next week’s DT day 

where they will build their own. 

Reception Class 

has had an 

exciting week! 

They baked 

cupcakes as part 

of their DT project 

and were visited 

by Father Tim 

who spoke to them 

about Advent.  

Class 2 and Class 4 visited 

Lambeth Palace to take 

part in the Wintershall 

Estate Travelling Crib. The 

children met characters 

from the nativity and 

listened to their stories 

about what happened 

when they were told about 

the birth of Christ. 


